

George Street Primary School

"Where Learning Comes Alive"

George Street Hemel Hempstead Herts HP2 5HJ admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Angela Hughes TEL: 01442 255638 www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

12th October 2023

Dear Nursery Parents,

Unfortunately, I have had to take the decision to cancel your parents evening next week due to staff sickness. In these situations, I know parents worry, rightly so, about their child's care and lack of consistency with adults. I have done, and will do everything in my power to manage this so it has as little an impact on your child as possible.

These measures include: Mrs Haynes, and experienced and qualified early years practitioner, who has got to know your children over the last 5 weeks being the constant in the class; keeping as much as possible to the routines and practises the children have been learning in the class; trying to work with the supply agency so we can select from a small number of supply teachers so that it isn't someone new to the children each day.

Tapestry continues to be uploaded with photos and comments of the activities your child gets up to. Your comments and feedback are read and help build even more knowledge about your child.

These arrangements will be in place until half-term. Should the situation continue into next half-term, I will write and inform you again.

Although I may not have much more information than what I have already shared please do feel free to catch me, if you would like to have a chat.

Best wishes,

Angela Hughes

Headteacher George Street Primary School George Street Hemel Hempstead Hertfordshire HP2 5HJ

TEL: 01442 255638 FAX: 01442 262720